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Each January, we reaffirm our commitment to promoting the dignity of every human life by marking the anniversary of Roe v. Wade, 
the U.S. Supreme Court ruling that legalized abortion across the United States. This issue includes resources to help you defend 
the dignity of life both at the national March for Life in Washington, D.C, and locally.

Image credit: Matthew Barrick

Almost four years ago, Faith Major was engaged to be married 
when she found out she was pregnant. Her fiancé soon broke 
up with her because she insisted on giving birth to the baby. At 
a time when she felt betrayed and alone, a K of C family helped 
her keep the baby, return to God and find love. READ MORE

The Knights’ history with the March for Life

Sign up to watch the March for Life coverage

Knights will be among those attending the 48th March for Life in Washington, D.C., on Jan. 29. Those who will not be in 
Washington can receive access to livestream information directly via email to watch at home. Click here to sign up.

Find a pro-life march near you

In addition to the March for Life in D.C., there are many local 
pro-life events across the United States. To find one near you, 
click here.

March for Life President Jeanne Mancini has said that without 
the Knights of Columbus, “there would be no March for Life.” 
In fact, our Order has supported the national March for Life 
since the first one in 1974. READ MORE

Journey of Faith

Faith and Gabe Dalton are pictured with Noah, now 3 years old, this past November. 
They were married June 27, 2020, at St. Patrick Church. Photo by Alyssa Jean Studios
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Do you like what you see in Knightline? 

Forward it to Catholic men interested in the Knights. You can 
also share your questions, feedback and story by emailing 
knightline@kofc.org.

Support the Ultrasound Initiative

Miscarriage, stillbirth and infant loss are more common than 
many realize. As many as 1 in 4 pregnancies ends in 
miscarriage before 20 weeks of pregnancy. Click here to read 
more from Columbia on how the Church and loved ones can 
support grieving parents.

Show your support with pro-life banners

Visit kofcbanners.com to order pro-life merchandise and 
show support at the March for Life and other pro-life rallies.

Pray to Protect Human Life
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Success strategies for the next six months

Mark your calendar for a webinar on Jan. 21 to learn 
strategies for success in the second half of the fraternal year. 
Members of our Fraternal Mission staff will share tips for 
virtual recruiting, hosting exemplifications and publicizing 
your council’s good works. REGISTER NOW

The authors spend final moments with their newborn daughter Abby in 2016.  
Abby and her twin sister, Maggie, were born at 24 weeks and died within two days. 
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Hope after loss

One of the most effective ways that Knights help expectant 
mothers is through the Knights of Columbus Ultrasound 
Initiative. Ultrasound machines give women the opportunity 
to view their unborn children at pro-life pregnancy centers 
and have led countless women to choose life. Click here to 
donate to the initiative.
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Join the 9 Days for Life, a 
novena for the protection 
of human life starting 
January 21. Click here to 
access daily prayers and 
reflections.
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